Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

BORN

RUDDOCK - John and Velma Ruddock of Calgary, Mary and Morrissey Martin of Mississauga, proud grandparents wish to announce the safe arrival of John Callum, Oct. 8, 1995, 8 lbs. 14 oz. First child of Dee and Malcolm, London, Ont.

SALTER-HODGEKIN-SON - Michael and Laura from Canadian Forces base Goose Bay, Nfld., are proud to announce the birth of their son Matthew Brian on October 24, 1995. Proud grandparents are Ann and Brian Salter from Elgin, Que,

SALTER-TURCOTTE -Cherie and Stephen from Kingston, Ont., are proud to announce the birth of their daughter Amber Leigh on August 31, 1995. Proud grandparents are Ann and Brian Salter from Elgin, Que.



BRUNETTE-CARSON Louis and Stella
Brunette are proud to
announce the engagement of their son,
Donald J. Brunette to
Susan G. Carson, daughter of Bob and Hazel
Carson of Penhold,
Alberta. An April wedding is being planned.
Donald and Susan were
both recently promoted
and will be making their
new home in Toronto.
Congratulations to the
happy couple!

CARD OF THANKS

Our sincerest appreciation and most heartfelt thanks to those who have shown acts of kindness in some manner at the time of the loss of our father, Floyd Stevenson. We wish to thank the participants at the Memorial Service and to the many friends who attended the service. It was indeed a fine tribute to Floyd's life.

> Edith & Gabe Mary & Bill Sheila & Stephen

The McClenaghan family wish to express their sincere thanks to the Funeral McGerrigle Home for helpful arrangements, to Rev. Nitsch for his comforting message, Dr. Geukjian, Dr. Hortop and nursing staff of the 2nd and 3rd floors for the excellent Alvin brother received while a patient at the Barrie Memorial Hospital. Grateful appreciation for cards, food, messages and many acts of kindness and sympathy.

> George, Norma and family

Lloyd, Bernice and family

Bob, Lois and family

We would like to thank our family, relatives and friends for making our 50th Anniversary such a special occasion. Thanks for the lovely flowers, gifts, cards and phone calls. Thanks to the United U.C.W. for the lovely lunch they served. We will cherish these memories for many years.

Wesley and Hazel Cairns

CARD OF THANKS

I wish to express my sincere thanks and appreciation to the nurses and staff on the 2nd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the kind and cheerful attention I received during my stay there.

> Thank you Lyle Gilmore



McCRACKEN, Harold

In loving memory of a dear husband who passed away November 5, 1983.

As time unfolds another year

Memories keep you ever near.

Silent thoughts of times together

Hold memories that will last forever,

Always remembered and sadly missed by Dorothy

TOLHURST, Robert H.

In loving memory of a beloved Husband, Dad, Grandpa and Brother who passed away on Nov. 1, 1994,

"To live in hearts of those we leave behind is not to die."

Thyra and family